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Good morning, 
  
This morning the Puppy Bus was involved in a minor vehicle incident while six students were on board. We are 
pleased to report that the incident resulted in no injuries to any students or the bus driver. The bus sustained 
minor damage and district staff were able to deploy another school bus and safely transport students to their 
respective schools. Each of the six families have been contacted by the school district. Management would like 
to express its gratitude for the unified effort that went into a swift response, ensuring students were safe and 
able to attend school. Please contact the Secretary Treasurer, 250-378-5161, for any follow up queries. 
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